
CROLLA: I THINK ABOUT WINNING
WORLD TITLE EVERY DAY
San Diego, CA – November, 16 2015 -Anthony Crolla says his
desire to win a World title in his hometown will drive him to
victory in his rematch with Darleys Perez for the WBA World
Lightweight title at the Manchester Arena , This Saturday,
November 21, live on AWE–A WEALTH OF ENTERTAINMENT

The  fight  will  be  part  of  a  split-site  championship
doubleheader  that  will  also  pit  WBO  Super  Middleweight
champion Arthur Abraham defending his title against Martin
Murray from Hanover, Germany beginning at 3 PM ET / 12 Noon PT

The Manchester star came within a whisker of ripping the title
from the classy Colombian in their first meeting at the Arena
in July, which ended in a majority draw. ‘Million Dollar’ was
granted an immediate rematch for the title by the WBA, and
having already stated he will leave no doubt as to the winner
this time, Crolla says he is thinking of the belt being placed
around his waist every second of the day.

“I think about winning the World title in Manchester every
single day,” said Crolla. “I think about it going into the
gym, before I go to sleep, over and over. I am sure the real
thing will be even better than how I imagine it, and that is
what I want to experience on November 21. I will do everything
I can to make that dream come true. It has been a dream since
I first laced a pair of gloves, every fighter has the same
dream, and there would be no better setting than to do it in
front of my home town people.

“The division is very, very strong and it is great to be a
part of it. There are four or five fighters in the division
who are world-level fighters. There are many great domestic
fights to be had for World titles and hopefully I can bring
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home that title and then I don’t necessarily be needing to go
across the pond for big Lightweight fights as there are ones
right here in Britain.

“I still get goosebumps thinking about the ring walk now. To
have 12,000 people in an arena like that, it was surreal. I am
a lad who has been going there since before the Ricky Hatton
days, seeing boxers like your Naseem Hameds and your Michael
Brodies, to experience it as a fighter, it was a dream come
true.”

Crolla faces Perez on a stacked bill in Manchester as the
vacant British title at Super-Lightweight is on the line in a
rematch between Chris Jenkins and Tyrone Nurse, whilst new
Matchroom  signing  Ryan  Burnett  faces  Jason  Booth  for  the
vacant British Bantamweight title.

There’s a pair of English title fights with talented former
Team GB man defending his Flyweight title against Liverpool’s
Phil Smith and Isaac Lowe defends his Featherweight strap
against Manchester’s Ryan Doyle.

Unbeaten Manchester Cruiserweight Hosea Burton meets Tony Hill
for the vacant WBA Inter-Continental title, and there’s action
for former World Bantamweight champion Stuart Hall, former
World  title  challenger  Brian  Rose  and  unbeaten  youngsters
Marcus Morrison and Liam Taylor.

Boxing fans can enjoy this amazing card on AWE available on
AT&T U-Verse, ch 147 and 1147 in HD, Verizon FiOS TV, ch 169
and 669 in HD, and numerous regional cable providers across
the nation. Please check www.awetv.com for boxing updates.

About AWE LIVE BOXING

AWE LIVE Boxing features live world title championship and
elimination bouts showcasing today’s most exciting fighters.
Since the inception of AWE’s live boxing events in 2011, AWE
has  earned  multiple  Boxing  Writers  Association  of  America



nominations for “Fight of the Year” and has featured over
thirty world class boxing events. In 2013, AWE showcased all
live bouts featuring heavyweight David Price. AWE aired live
the stunning upsets of Tony Thompson over David Price, along
with Adonis Stevenson and Tony Bellew cards, who fought each
other for the light Heavyweight championship; 2008 Olympic
Gold Medal winner James DeGale. AWE brought boxing fans two of
the most controversial bouts which saw Ricky Burns keep his
Lightweight title against Ray Beltran. AWE fans have witnessed
the  explosive  power  of  undefeated  heavyweight  Tyson  Fury
multiple times on the network, including Fury’s victory over
Kevin  Johnson.  In  2014,  AWE  televised  the  crowning  of
lightweight champion Terence Crawford with his win over Burns
as well as the exciting rematches between Carl Frampton and
Kiko  Martinez  as  well  as  Tony  Bellew  defeating  Nathan
Cleverly.

About AWE – A Wealth of Entertainment

A Wealth of Entertainment (“AWE”) features a wide range of
lifestyles and entertainment programming from exotic travel
and outrageous homes to live world championship boxing. AWE is
featured on over a hundred cable providers, including AT&T U-
Verse, ch 147 and 1147 in HD and Verizon FiOS TV, ch 169 and
669 in HD. For more information, please visit www.awetv.com.


